
   

  
  
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 Examination of Estimates of Expenditure 2008-09 Reply Serial No. 

CONTROLLING OFFICER’S REPLY TO THB(T)069 

INITIAL WRITTEN QUESTION 
Question Serial No. 

Head: 60 - Highways Department Subhead (No. & title): 1144 

Programme: (3) Railway Development 

Controlling Officer: Director of Highways 

Director of Bureau: Secretary for Transport and Housing 

Question: 

Please provide full details and the distribution of estimated resources for assisting in 
studying the feasibility of a possible rail link between the airports of Hong Kong and 
Shenzhen.  When will the study be completed? 

Asked by: Hon. YOUNG Howard 

Reply: 

The Task Force on Airport Co-operation between Hong Kong and Shenzhen set up by the 
HKSAR Government and the Shenzhen Municipal Government has commissioned a study 
on the feasibility of a rail link between the Hong Kong International Airport and the 
Shenzhen International Airport. The associated cost is estimated to be RMB 5.2 million, 
to be shared equally between the two governments. We hope to complete the study in 
2008. 

Signature 

Name in block letters WAI CHI SING 

Post Title Director of Highways 

Date 25 March 2008 


